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DOOR GREETERS  

Sunday Feb. 23, 2020 

Becky Barnes– Gayle Hamilton 

COMMUNION PREPARATION 

Sunday Feb. 23, 2020 

Phillip & Carolina Castillo 

NURSERY 

Jeannette Alford 

 

“Is It Just Words Of My Mouth Or Meditation Of My 

Heart” 

One of the great blessings of God is the opportunity to 

glorify Him in song.  Too often we sing hymns of praise 

but we like those on Matt. 15:8 and just words.  We 

should all ask ourselves if we really mean what we 

sing. The singing of a hymn should be a great experi-

ence for Christians. A hymn can be a prayer, a testi-

mony, praise, or an invitation to others. Many of us ap-

parently don’t take the words we sing very seriously. 

1. We sing “Sweet Hour of Prayer” and pray only a few 

minutes each day. 

2. We sing “Onward Christian Soldiers” and wait to be 

drafted. 

3. We sing “Oh, for a Thousand Tongues to Sing” and 

don’t use the ones we have to speak of Christ 

4. We sing “Blest Be the Tie” and let the slightest of-

fense sever it. 

5. We sing “I Love to Tell the Story” and seldom men-

tion Jesus to anybody. 

6. We sing “Serve the Lord with Gladness” and gripe 

about all we have to do. 

7. We sing “Cast Thy Burden on the Lord” and then 

worry ourselves into a nervous breakdown. 

We sing “The Whole Wide World for Jesus” and never 

invite our next-door neighbor to church.       Selected 

Please remember we have a devotional 
tonight following services in the Ac-
tivity Building for 5th - 12th grade.  
There's no better way to start the week 
than praising God together.  Also, we 
have our Chili cook off and cake auc-
tion next Sunday evening, February 23rd 
and we need your help.  Please plan to 
stay for both opportunities.  Remember 
- “But if we walk in the light as He is 
in the light, we have fellowship with 
one another, and the blood of Jesus 
Christ His Son cleanses us from all 
sin.” 

I John 1:7 Have a great week     Doug 

                     “REFRESHED” 

We understand that Gatorade, Powerade, Vitamin 

Water, etc., all help us re-energize after a long, hard 

workout. Then why don’t we let the Lord re-energize 

us after a long, hard week of being in the world? 

There is no better place to be on Sundays and 

Wednesdays than at worship, worshiping with the 

saints. Not because we have to, but because we get to 

approach God in song, in prayer, in study, and we get 

to give Him our worries and cares. The Lord’s day is 

the best day of the week! We all have busy schedules 

and we all tend to lose our focus on God, but it’s 

amazing what a few hours of Bible study, singing, 

praying and fellowship can do. It helps get us through 

the next week. It helps encourage me to be a better 

person and a better Bible student. I’ve heard it said 

that Sundays are like a tall glass of water after a long 

day out in the sun. It’s refreshing, re-energizing, and 

rejuvenating.   I urge you, brethren, if you ever feel 

like you just can’t possibly go on any longer, if you 

can’t seem to keep control of what’s going on around 

you, if life just seems to never give you a break, re-

member that the Lord will provide your strength and 

refuge! “The LORD is my strength and my shield; my 

heart trusts in Him, and I am helped. My heart leaps 

for joy and I will give thanks to Him in song” (Ps 

28:7). The Lord is where we find joy. It’s the Lord 

where we can find the strength to press on through 

whatever the world may throw at us. And what better 

place to get that strength than with the brethren at 

worship service? David wrote, “I was glad when they 

said to me, ‘Let us go into the house of the Lord’” (Ps 

122:1).  Get your second wind and join us at every 

service.                                               DAN 

 

 

MONDAY NIGHT FOR THE MASTER  

will take place a week from tomorrow night.  

We hope you will join us at 6:15 P.M. for 

salad and pizza and then work with us be-

tween the hour of 7-8 P.M. 



Pr

The Tipton Children’s Home Grocery truck will be coming this Wednes-

day.  We ask that you bring your items to the building by this Wednesday 

night. You are always so generous and we appreciate your thoughtfulness 

of others.  The Valentine Luncheon was held last Tuesday following ladies 

Class.  It was a great day and we are grateful to all who helped in the 

kitchen (Pam Gallaway, Glenda Baskin,  Rita Taylor, Beth Freeman, & 

Charles McCullough) and to Audrey & Glenda Baskin for helping to deco-

rate.  All those in attendance had a wonderful time. Thanks to Charles for 

helping with the games.  It was a lot of fun.   Remember that the Youth 

are again hosting the annual Chili-Cook-off” next Sunday night 

following the evening worship service.  We always have a fantas-

tic time .  If you can bring chili or dessert be sure to sign the list in the 

foyer.  We always have a lot in competition each year and it is a lot of fun.  

We continue to have numerous visitors frequent our services each week.  

Be sure to reach out to them in love.  We have just about completed taking 

pictures for the picture board.  Some have had remakes and we have also 

been taking pictures of the newer members of our congregation.  Be sure 

to check the picture board out to identify those who are new to our church 

family.  Several gathered in Elkhart  a week ago last Saturday and took 

the test for their gun license.  The security team is in place. We will still 

have the patrolman from the police department here each Sunday morn-

ing.  .  See you tonight.  DAN 

Tipton Children’s Home To 

Come Wednesday. 

Chili Cook-Off next Sunday 

night after services 

PLEASE TURN OFF ALL CELL PHONES  

  

 WELCOME VISITORS 

A big hearty welcome to those visiting 

today.  Allow us to meet and greet you 

following the worship service this morn-

ing. At the end of the service today you 

will be given a gift bag from our congre-

gation.  “It is a small gift, but it comes 

from big hearts.”  Thanks again for com-

TIPTON CHILDREN’S 

HOME NEEDS 

Paper towels, kleenex, toilet 

paper and boxed cereals. 

SANDY SINGLETERRY is improving 

following her recent surgery 

 

DEBBIE WARREN remains  at Univer-

sity Medical Center in Tyler undergo-

ing treatment for colon issues. 

  

LINDA LIPPOLD is improving and do-

ing better from her hospitalization. 

 

HANNAH GLENN continues to un-

dergo chemotherapy for Leukemia at 

the Texas Children’s Medical Center 

in Dallas. 

Several remain ill with flu & viruses 

Please pick up a copy of the 

prayer list in the vestibule and 

continue to pray for others 

HOW TO INSTALL A HOME 

SECURITY SYSTEM 

1. Go to a secondhand store and buy a pair 
of size 14--16  men's work boots.  
2. Place them on your front porch, along 
with a copy of Guns & Ammo Magazine.  
3. Put four giant dog dishes next to the 
b o o t s  a n d  m a g a z i n e s .  
4. Leave a note on your door that reads:  
"Bubba,  Bertha, Duke, Slim, & I went for 
more ammo.  Be back in an hour.    Don't 
mess with the pit bulls. They got the mail-
man this morning and  messed him up 
bad. I don't think Killer took part, but it 
was hard to tell  from all the blood. Any-
way, I locked all four of 'em in the house.  
Better wait outside. Be right back.  
COOTER 

SYMPATHY 

Our sympathy is extended to 

SHIRLEY MOORE in the death of 

her husband WAYNE MOORE 

last week.  Services were held in 

Centerville this week. 

SYMPATHY 

Our heart felt sympathy is extended 

to Jessie Krause in the death of her 

sister HELEN WIGGINGTON of 

Brookings, Ore. Who passed last 

week.  Services were held there.  She 

was 98 tears old. Prayers are with 

Jessie and her family. 


